



From: 

Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 6:22 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Alabama correction


Ms. Roberts,


Are you the person who backed up Trump's assertion on Alabama's possibility of devastation from the


recent hurricane? If so can you please explain why you did? I'd much prefer to hear the truth from the


source than speculation. I assume you know the impact this is having on citizens trust of government. I'd


appreciate clarifying the recent message from NOAA.


Sincerely,


V Pruitt


Sent from my iPad
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